
The South Ripley Solar Project 
will Benefit the Sherman School 

District for Decades

POSTAGE 
REQUIRED

The South Ripley Solar Project will provide long-term 
benefits to the Sherman School District through:

Providing new tax revenue of more than 
$350,000 per year to the Sherman School 
District

1001 McKinney St
Suite 700
Houston, TX 77002

Bringing more than $14 million in new revenue 
to the Sherman School District over the 
project’s operational life



For additional, accurate information, please visit our website: www.southripleysolar.com 

The South Ripley Solar Project represents an approximately 
$350 million investment in Chautauqua County and will provide 
a positive economic return in the form of new, stable annual tax 
revenue that the Sherman School District can use to benefit the 
students it serves for the next 20 years and beyond.

The built-in certainty of guaranteed, annual tax revenue will allow 
the Sherman School District to:

•	 Make long-term financial plans

•	 Invest in new or improved facilities

•	 Provide new technology and STEM education for students

•	 Retain its outstanding teachers and recruit the best applicants

The project will deliver these benefits without the Sherman School 
District needing to increase property taxes for property owners 
within its boundaries. 

Creating a New Future for the Sherman School Dsitrict


